IDLO

To: All Bidders

Creating a Culture of Justice

nternational Development Law Organization

Date: 26 March 2021

From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit
Subject: RFQ N_33_2021_SOM Hygiene and Personal Protective Equipment

Clarifications Letter No: 1

Reference is made to IDLO RFQ N_33_2021_SOM issued on 24 March 2021 for the Procurement of Hygiene

and Personal Protective Equipment through IDLO Tenders website.

Please find hereunder the queries received and IDLO’s response to them.

1. Should I quote the goods required in my location and other locations as well? Or the successful company will

provide in all different locations?

IDLO Reply: Kindly refer to Annex A Instructions to Bidders, point h. Partial Quotations Permitted. Bidders may
submit Quotes for fullitems (No. 1, 2 and 3) within the Lots or Partial [tems within the Lots (example: Bid for ltem
1 and 2 only and not for Item 3). Bidders are additionally permitted to submit Quotes for any or all Lots, for any
or all locations.

This letter serves to inform that Amendment No. 1 to RFQ N_33_ 2021 will be posted in response to questions
raised by Bidders.

For your consideration while preparing your response to the above mentioned RFQ N_33_2021. All other terms
and conditions of the tender remain unchanged and remain applicable in full force.

We appreciate your continuous interest with IDLO and looking forward to receiving your valued offer.

Headquarters Procurement Unit

IDLO

Headquarters

Viale Vaticano, 106
00165 Rome, ltaly
Tel + 39 06 4040 3200
Fax + 39 06 4040 3232
idlo@idlo.int

Branch Office
Hofweg 9E

2511AA The Hague
The Netherlands
Tel +3170 2400870
thehague(@idlo.int

Office of the Permanent Observer

to the United Nations

336 East 45th Street, 11th floor
New York, NY, 10017, USA

Tel +12128679707
newyork(@idlo.int

Office of the Permanent Observer
to the United Nations

23 av. de France

1202 Geneva, Switzerland

Tel + 412273441 40
geneva(@idlo.int

idlo@idlo.int
www.idlo.int

(™ aibLo
@\DLOnews



	From: International Development Law Organization, Headquarters Procurement Unit

